WELCOME TO MR. WILKING’S CLASS
2020-2021
Dear Cousino Patriot Family,

My name is Dean Wilking and I am excited to be your student’s teacher this year. I
have been at Cousino High School throughout my career and I hope you enjoy being
part of the Cousino Patriot family as much as I do. I feel it is extremely important
that we work together as a team to be sure your student is successful, especially
during these difficult times. I want you to feel comfortable contacting me via email
or phone if you have any questions or concerns and I will do the same. I am happy
and honored to be part of your student’s educational experience.

Math concepts build upon prior knowledge so I feel the following are important for
your student’s success:

- Attendance (It is difficult for students to catch up when they return after being
absent, so logging into class every day and on time is extremely important)

*Daily practice (It is important that your child participates in class discussions and
completes the assigned work)

* Study for tests/quizzes (I will assess student learning on a regular basis)

+ Appropriate classroom/ online behavior (I feel it is important for all students to
learn in a supportive, respectful, and positive environment)

*Reach out for Help (Please let me know if you are struggling and need assistance.
My office hours are 12:00 to 2:30 Monday thru Thursday on my WebEx)

Supplies: 2 pocket folder and matching spiral notebook, pencils and a calculator
Website: dwilking.weebly.com

Textbook: A textbook should be provided to each student.

Looking forward to a great year!
Dean Wilking

586-574-3100 ext. 12225
wilking@wecskids.net

**Please go to the right hand side of page to “fill and sign” before submitting.
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